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I object to Clauses 419 and 420. These clauses remove existing community
notification rights and rights to object to mining lease applications. Changing land
tenure to allow for mining rather than another land use could impact on a broad
section of the public. Therefore the narrow definition of an ‘affected person’
proposed, which would exclude neighbours or community groups or people in the
water catchment, is absurd. Land use decision making processes for other
industries provide for community submission and appeal rights, so there is no
good reason why mining tenure should be exempt from this basic standard. 
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